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21st April 2021 
 
Dear Parents & Carers        
 
YEAR 11 

The time has come for your child to spread their wings. A sad time for staff, as we 
will miss them desperately, but also an exciting time for pupils to move on and shine 
as they continue their journey into adulthood. 

The last day for your child will be Friday 11th June, by which time they will have 
finished their exam work and we will have had time to moderate their work and give 
pupils, if needed, an opportunity to finish off any last amendments. 

There will be a leavers assembly on Friday the 11th June from 9.30am to 11.30am, to 
which you are invited. This is an opportunity for pupils to celebrate their time at 
Glenwood by sharing lots of wonderful memories.  

We would like to mark this special occasion with a farewell celebration evening, to be 
held on Tuesday 22nd June, from 7.30pm to 9.30pm, here at the school. There will be 
a disco and buffet, and again parents and carers are most welcome. Further details 
of the evening will follow. 

We would also like to take the pupils to Paultons Park, and are looking at dates 15th 
and 17th June – again further details to follow.  

Although our pupils are moving on we would like to reassure you as parents that we 
are here for you, to support with their transition to college. If there is anything you 
need, any questions you have, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

We will invite our leavers back for a reunion next year to see how they are getting on 
and so that they can share their college experiences and successes. 

Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your support. You are 
the most amazing parents and it is with your on-going support that we have been 
able to enable your child to reach their potential. We know that they will go on to be 
happy, healthy and successful adults, who will make a positive contribution to their 
community.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs J Payne 
Headteacher 
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